
 
To the amazing people reading this, 

 

Hi! We are Chris and Kylee Rogers. Man oh man, have we been 

praying for you. We don’t know you yet, but we are so thankful for 
you and that tiny miracle growing inside of you. We always 

believed that adoption was our calling, and after adopting our baby 

Wren in February 2020, there’s no doubt in our mind that this is 
what we were made to do. Enjoy taking a look through our life, our 

love, and our hearts. 


